Dear [Donor's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued supporter of [Organization Name], we are
reaching out to gather your feedback regarding your recent experience with us.

Your insights play a crucial role in helping us enhance our donor programs and services. We
would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to answer the following questions:

1. How satisfied were you with the donation process?
2. Did you feel acknowledged for your support? If so, how?
3. What suggestions do you have for improving our donor experience?

Thank you for your continued support and generosity. Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we
are committed to making your experience even better in the future.

Please feel free to reply directly to this email or contact us at [Contact Information].
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Organization Name]
[Organization Phone Number]



